
Dear Families, 

Welcome back! The children look refreshed and recharged after the break. They have been keen to get straight 

back on to their learning and both myself and Mrs Broome, Deputy Headteacher, have been so impressed with their 

commitment to  improving their spelling.  

New topics and themes have begun and parents will receive their half termly curriculum leaflets on Monday.  We are once again holding 

our ‘Open Maths Classrooms’ for one parent or family member to join their child in a Maths lesson to see how maths is taught under the 

new curriculum.  Miss McDonald will also be scheduling parent workshops in order to support you in helping your child at home with  

mathematics. Look out for dates in the leaflet and on the newsletter.  

Only on Wednesday Y5 launched their book ‘Shackleton’s Journey’ by inviting members from the ‘Pilgrim   

Bandits’.  The Charity was  established by a small group of Special Forces veterans in 2007 with the sole aim 

of using their unique training and experience to help and inspire wounded soldiers to live life to the full. The 

mantra ‘Always a Little Further’ is core to the charity’s attitude, whether working with amputee men and 

women from the services directly or by utilising their experiences to inspire and encourage young people and children. Pilgrim            

Bandits don’t do sympathy, but offer the rewards of belonging to a team, encouragement, belief and the power of humour over pain. 

They place injured men and women into physically and mentally demanding situations that they would not have dreamed possible; kayaking 

extraordinary distances, climbing mountains, jumping from aircraft, running races, trekking across inhospitable terrain, self-confidence 

is restored and self-belief instilled –  Always a Little Further. Pilgrim Bandits  pushes those that have already endured so much to go 

beyond endurance – to embrace life again and in so doing inspire others.  As you can imagine the children were so inspired by the courage 

and determination of these men and women they raised £86 to support the charity. 

On another note of courage, it was also a privilege to share with the whole school Kiera and Kennadie’s (Y5) experience of 

having their hair cut in aid of the Little Princess trust to support children undergoing cancer treatment. What a selfless act! 

I understand we are set for very cold and icy weather- please ensure your child comes to school in a coat and jumper! 

Have a lovely weekend, Mrs Dyer 

 

 

School Development News 

It has been a busy week in school and we welcomed our LA Inspector to review the school on our second day back! Once again the      

children were wonderful in their behaviour and shone with their learning.  We were able to demonstrate the fantastic progress the   

children are making in Reading, Writing and Maths and how the staffing team are acting swiftly to support the improvements in teaching 

and learning. It is set to be an exciting year for Nine Acres Primary!   
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W/C Monday 9th January 2017: 

 
Monday: All Day Breakfast (Sausages, Bacon, Scrambled Egg, 

Baked Beans ½ Tomato)/Veggie All Day Breakfast (v) with 

Bread, Fruit Yoghurt with Melon & Peaches  

 

Tuesday: Turkey Meatballs in a Tomato Sauce with Pasta/

BBQ Bean Wrap served in a Tortilla Wrap (v) with Broccoli 

and Carrots, Oatie Fruit Crumble with Custard  

 

Wednesday: Roast Chicken, Roast Potatoes & Gravy/Quorn 

and Vegetable Pie with Roast Potatoes (v), Seasonal Cabbage 

and Cauliflower, Oatie Fruit Crumble with Custard  

 

Thursday: Mexican Chilli with Rice, Tomato Salsa and 

Sweetcorn/Quorn Chow Mein with Noodles with Tomato Salsa 

and Sweetcorn, Banana & Sticky Toffee Pudding with Custard  

 

Friday: Crispy Battered Fish/Cheesy Bread Whirl (v), served 

with Chips, Baked Beans and Coleslaw, Fruity Chocolate Crispie  

Helping Hands – PTA  

Dates for diaries:-  

Happy New Year to you all and we hope you 
all had a good Christmas Holiday! Dates for your diary this 
year:  

Cake Sales: Friday 20th January, 3rd February,  

17thFebruary and 3rd March 2017 

Jumble Sale: Saturday 21st  January 11.30am – 1pm 

Easter Disco: Saturday 8th March , 5pm-7pm 

Family Fun Night – tbc 

                            Phil the Bag - tbc  

Cake Sales :  The annual cake sales will start soon. Each 
year group takes it in turns to donate cakes for the 
‘Friday Cake Sales’ at 3pm on the above dates which are 
sold after school in the front and back playgrounds – 
these tend to be very popular events!! A note with more 
information will be coming home soon. 

Jumble Sale: 

A great opportunity to declutter and / or pick up a 
bargain – please also ask family and friends if they 
have anything they can donate. 

Note for Parents: A reminder that children 
in Year 4/5/6 are able to walk home if    
parents have completed the ‘Walking 
Home Permission’ slip only. Please see the 
office if you need a form. 

We say a fond farewell to Mrs Carter-Gillet this week 
who has decided to leave to spend more time with her 
young family. I would like to take the opportunity to 
thank her for all her hard work for the children of the 
school and wish her well in the future. 
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